
Thank You
to all of my volunteers and supporters who worked hard
to make my candidacy a success. Through your efforts, I
did win the position of State House Representative for
the Essex-Orleans district.

For those who voted for me, I say Thank You for your
confidence in me and I will try, to the best of my ability,
to vote for those bills that are most beneficial to the
residents of my district in the Northeast Kingdom.

Respectfully, Representative Larry Labor


